


 

 

 
What was 
good about 
the last 
year? 
 

These gorgeous 
babies were born! 

Double blessings for 

Sandra  & David York in 2020, 
not one but two grandsons 
were born: 
Aidan York born in July & 
Corey York, born in November. 

Bouncing baby  

Peter and Sheila Mirczuk’s second 
grandson Kit James Mirczuk  
was born on 23 April in Sydney Australia 

Grandchild number 5!  

Jan & Simon Cooper welcomed  
Charlie William Theodore Cooper 

on 4 February 2021, 7lb  9oz 

 

Happy Baby! 

Carolyn & Robert 
Haskins had a 
second 
grandchild,   
Joshua James 
Haskins  
born on 10 June 
2020. 

 



 
Future Choir Boy! 

I would like to introduce  
Henry James Hartle born in the peak of the 
first lockdown on Saturday the 4 of April at 
16:56, weighing 7lbs 11oz.  Henry has a 
good set of lungs which I'm hopeful will help 
him in follow in my footsteps and sing the 
church choir in a few years time. His 1st 
birthday falls on Easter Sunday so we will 
have a double reason to celebrate! 
Lois Page 

Gorgeous Boy! 

Susan Armstrong 
submitted this 
gorgeous photo of 
her grandson, 
James, who was 
born on 24 July 
2020. 

Heartfelt Thanks 
 

The 2020 Remembrance tree was a special beacon of 
light this year, We give thanks to Thomlinsons's of 
Wetherby for their generosity in providing the tree. 
 

Thanks to Stockeld Park for providing the lovely 
church Christmas tree in 2020 and to Cliff Tetlow and 
his son for spending a great deal of time placing and 
erecting the trees. 

 

Got something to say? We’d love you to share it! 

Please let us have your contributions via our e-mail address: 
parishmagazine@gmail.com or by dropping them into the Parish Office 

 
 

Did you notice? 
They are all boys! 
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